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Dear Sir

08_0184 MOD 3; Ulan Continued Operations Project

Thank you for your email received 18 March 2015 referring a modification to 08_0184 to Roads and
Maritime Services for comment. The information submitted in support of the application has

been reviewed. As the modification will not result in changes to product transportation or traffic

impacts, Roads and Maritime makes no submission for the modification.

Please forward a copy of the determination of the application to Roads and Maritime at the same
time it is sent to the applicant.

Should you require further information please contact Fiona Francis on (02) 6861 1688.
Yours faithfully

,{(‘877[%[ —

Fiona Francis
Development Assessment Officer
Western
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